
RECEIVED OCD 

Ray Polel^Sl^, Efc\IQMj.lj 
COMMISSIONER 

August 2, 2011 

ConocoPhillips 
P. O. Box 4289 
Farmington, New Mexico 87499-4289 

Attention: Ms. Dawn Howell 

Re: Canyon Largo Unit 
Dakota Participating Area 
Thirty-Fifth Expansion -Effective 6/1/2010 
Canyon Largo Unit Com Well No. 47IE 
E/2W/2, NW4NW/4, SW/4SW/4, SW/4NW/4 Sec. 24-25N-6W, 280.00 Acres 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Howell: 

We have received your letter of July 7, 2011 together with your application for approval of the thirty-fifth 
expansion to the Dakota participating area for the Canyon Largo Unit in Rio Arriba County, NM. 

The Bureau of Land Management approved the above referenced expansion by their letter of July 21, 2011. 

The Commissioner of Public Lands concurs with the Bureau of Land Management and has this date 
approved the above-referenced Dakota participating area expansion. 

Our approval is subject to like approval by the Bureau of Land Management and the New Mexico Oil 
Conservation Division. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

RAY POWELL, M.S., D.V.M. 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 
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